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CLASS OF 2025 DEDICATION SERVICE

Last night, students and families gathered for the Year 12 Dedication Evening. It was a
wonderful time to gather together, to pray and commit this group to God as they embark on their
final year at College. Mr Butler addressed those in attendance about what learning will look like
over the next 12 months and Mr Corbett-Jones provided a timely reminder about the power of
persistence. Mrs Easton also led students, families and staff in an oath of commitment,
acknowledging that Year 12 are not alone in this journey, that they have an abundance of people
ready to support them every step of the way.
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All the best for the year ahead Class of 2025!

Mr Luke Robinson
Productions & Creative and Performing Arts Coordinator
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